
 

       
 

 

   

 

I would like to thank all staff for their dedication and 
commitment to the learning and wellbeing of our 
students and the school community. I would also like to 
thank our parents and caregivers for their support and 
partnership throughout the term. Finally, I wish 
everyone a happy and safe holiday break and hope 
everyone spends quality time with their family and 
friends. I look forward to everyone’s safe return on 
Monday 12th October in Term 4. 

On behalf of Chullora PS, 
we’d like to congratulate 
Mrs Russell for receiving the 
Metropolitan South 
Network Award for 2020. 
Our Director Andrew 
Fielding paid a special visit to 
our school to present Mrs 
Russell with this award. She 
is being acknowledged and 
thanked for her 
professionalism and 
dedication to our students’ 
academic, social and 

emotional wellbeing. Congratulations Mrs Russell! 

 

Year 3 and Year 5 students have participated in a new 
reading and numeracy check-in assessment this term, 
2020. The Check-in assessment is a NSW Department of 
Education online reading and numeracy assessment 
available to support schools to assess and monitor Year 
3 and 5 student learning following the period of learning 
from home. The Check-in assessments can supplement 
existing school practices to identify how students are 
performing in literacy and numeracy and to help 
teachers tailor their teaching more specifically to 
student needs.  

  

If you have a child turning 5 years of age on or before 
the 31st of July, your child is eligible to enrol for 
Kindergarten next year. Pick up an enrolment form from 
our administration office. If you have family or friends 
with an eligible child, please encourage them to enrol at 
our school. You will need to supply the following 
documents when returning the enrolment form: 
 

- Child’s birth certificate  
- Medicare card 
- Proof of address 
- Immunisation History 
Statement  
- Medical information- if 
your child has an Action Plan please provide it. 
 

Once we have your information, we can keep you 
updated with important information regarding our 2021 
Transition to School program. 

 

Thank you to our Chullora PS community for 
supporting our Food Run Initiative. We truly appreciate 
every item donated as it will go to where it’s needed.  

Thank you to our dedicated team and the P&C for 
driving it! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thursday 24th August 2020 Kindergarten Enrolments 2021 
 

Principal’s Message  
 

 

 

 

Year 3 and 5 Check-in assessments 
 

Lighthouse Community Support 
 



 

 

 

 

Students in 6A demonstrated their understanding of 
electricity through completing an independent scientific 
investigation. Their homework task was to design and 
make a product that uses electricity as an essential 
feature of its design. They problem solved and engaged 
their family members to assist them in developing their 
circuits. 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Crossing Guard will be on duty each morning from 
8:30 - 9:30 am and from 2:30-3:30 pm. Please model 
road safety when picking up and dropping off your child.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Lunch Orders should be written out at home with the 
correct money placed in an envelope or brown paper 
bag. Orders will not be accepted after 9:00am. 
Alternatively, you have the option of using our online 
ordering system. 

 

 

School uniform 

Students must come to school in their full school 
uniform. Students without a hat will be asked to play in 
the shade. As the days are getting warmer, we 
encourage parents to apply a thin layer of sunscreen on 
their child each morning. 

The P&C School Uniform shop is open every Monday 
8:30-9:30 am. Bookings can be made via the P&C 
website: https://www.facebook.com/ChulloraP.S.PnC 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Calendar   
Friday 25th 
September  

Last day of term 3 

Monday 12th 
October 

First day back for students 

P&C News  
Lunch orders 
 

Year 6 Science task 
 

Pedestrian Crossing  
 


